Membership Report for February 15, 2023
I don’t have a lot to report this month.
We had our sing out at Sunrise Assisted Living Home. It was a wonderful audience.  They really loved our selection of songs.
We still only have 5-6 members rsvp on Meetup. If you can’t get on, talk to Bob.
We did get a young man who lives in Encino inquire about our in-person rehearsals. I answered him. Hopefully he’ll come around.
I posted pictures from our Installation Awards Banquet in the Public Gallery.
I also posted a collage from yesterdays “All in Accord” Valentine sing out.
I don’t know about Jonathan. He doesn’t look promising.
I’ve been revising our Valley Harmony Singers brochure this last week.
When the first draft is ready, I’ll send it to a Tom, and others for their suggestions, opinions, feedback. 
Looking forward to Burbank convention. 
Tom, Jeffery, and chuck are doing a fine job. I enjoy the variety of our meetings. 
If the weather stays good, I’ll check on more dates for Encino Farmers Market.
“It’s the music that keeps us together”
Ben Marder, Membership V.P. VHS  2-15-23


